
Structures to Help You
in The Generosity Project

Your blog, Weekly Check Reports, Work 
Times and Safety Rules

BLOGS:

● EACH PERSON must blog by Friday at 3:40.
● ONE PERSON email a link each week to 

your Mentor just as a friendly reminder that 
the blog is ready for them.

● Darrell or Ruff will offer comments each 
week by Saturday at noon.

BLOG Posts:
● Each person should do a post
● Split up information - if each person writes the same thing it 

seems repetitive and boring
● MUST HAVE MINIMUM 5 PICS EACH PERSON TOOK 

per week (aim to take 20 each, and put the best 5 on your 
post)

● Remember to use a mix of words, pictures, video, etc.
● Ideas for what to write on:  

❏ Your accomplishments
❏ Your questions
❏ Your ideas
❏ Your reflection on your successes and struggles
❏ Your plans for next week
❏ Email blog link to Darrell, Mrs. Ruff and Mentor

WEEKLY REPORTS
● Each week your partnership will meet for 10 

minutes with McRuff on your scheduled day 
during 3rd period.

● You MUST have the WEEKLY REPORT 
(find on Ruff’s DP) already filled out.

● Your weekly report is a chance to set new 
goals, reflect on the last week, problem 
solve struggles 

WORK TIMES
● You will have 3rd period, everyday, to work 

on your individual project/ reports/ blogs/ etc.  
● If you plan to use any school time to do 

aspects of your project off campus, it should 
be scheduled between 10 AM and the end of 
lunch (this will help you miss the least 
amount of instructional time).

● You should notify McRuff 3 days ahead of 
any time you will miss their classes. 

SAFETY AND LEGAL STUFF
● You can not just leave campus for this project.
● If you leave campus, you must be signed out of school by 

your parents, AND you must have an ADULT chaperone.
● You must tell McRuff 3 days in advance before you leave 

campus for this project.
● If you are doing something at a PL Campus school 

(explorer) with a HTH employee’s class, you can have a 
permission slip instead of be signed out.

● DO NOT TELL YOUR PARENTS YOU MUST LEAVE 
CAMPUS AND DO THINGS FOR THIS PROJECT.  IF 
THEY FEEL UNCOMFORTABLE, IT MEANS THEY CAN 
AND SHOULD SAY NO


